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Canada’s	Premiers	to	Meet	on	March	2	in	Vancouver

Canada’s	Premiers	will	meet	in	Vancouver,	British	Columbia	on	Wednesday,	March	2,	2016.	The	meeting	will	take	place	at
the	Pan	Pacific	Hotel.

“I	look	forward	to	chairing	the	Winter	Meeting	of	Canada’s	Premiers,”	said	Dwight	Ball,	Premier	of	Newfoundland	and
Labrador.	“As	Chair	of	the	Council	of	the	Federation,	I	am	pleased	to	be	leading	discussions	on	the	economy	and	climate
change	among	my	fellow	Premiers.”

A	media	availability	session	with	the	Chair	will	take	place	following	the	meeting.

Premiers	will	meet	with	the	Prime	Minister	for	a	First	Ministers’	Meeting	on	March	3.	The	Prime	Minister	has	also	invited
Premiers	to	attend	a	meeting	with	Indigenous	leaders	on	March	2.

The	Council	of	the	Federation	comprises	all	13	provincial	and	territorial	Premiers.	It	enables	Premiers	to	work
collaboratively,	form	closer	ties,	foster	constructive	relationships	among	governments,	and	show	leadership	on	important
issues	that	matter	to	Canadians.
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Contact:	

Nancy	O'Connor	
Director	of	Communications	
Office	of	the	Premier	
Government	of	Newfoundland	and	Labrador	
709-729-3960	
Cell:	709-689-1825	
nancyoconnor@gov.nl.ca

Lindsay	de	Leeuw	
Senior	Project	Manager	
Council	of	the	Federation	Secretariat	
613-563-4066	
Cell:	613-851-5978	
lindsay@canadaspremiers.ca
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Stay	up	to	date	with	the	latest	Yukon	government	news	by	subscribing	to	our	RSS	feed	here:
http://www.gov.yk.ca/news/rss.html.	Or	follow	us	on	Twitter	@yukongov.
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